
Application 13/16/00042 – Cannington Parish Council 

 

The Parish Council acknowledge that the proposed location at Main Road is not suitable for a 

Permanent vehicular access, due to the close proximity of two existing road junctions and the 

insufficient width. 

  

However, it is prepared to SUPPORT a temporary, construction access, if the following safeguards 

are applied:- 

  

1. That the construction access is for a temporary period only and a maximum period of use is stated 

in the permission and enforced accordingly. 

2. That any consent lists all the necessary works required to remove the construction access, to restore 

the land and the period for compliance. 

3. That the proposed access shall be the sole access to the site during the construction period. 

4. That the permission applies to all vehicles connected to the scheme and that these are listed in the 

application 

5. Given the close proximity of residential properties, that the hours of operation are unreasonable and 

must be reduced. 

6. That additional arrangements be included during the day to ensure the safety of children travelling 

past the site to the local school. 

7. That all these measures are included within a legal agreement. 
  

The Parish Council requests that the Case Officer continues to consult with the Parish Council as to 

how this will be achieved. 


